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Pamela Martin

From: James Britten 
Sent: November 20, 2020 11:36 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Cook Street development proposal.

Re. Development permit application for the land at 324/328 Cook Street, 1044,1048 and 1052/1054 Pendergast Street. 
We fully support the development proposal as it will greatly enhance our Cook Street Village. 
 
Sincerely, 
James Britten 
Michael Browne 
 
1252 Oscar Street 
Victoria B.C. 
V8V 2X7 


